
 

 
 
31st January 2024  
 
RE: Visit to Cavendish Laboratory, Cambridge on Thursday 8th February 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
The Physics department is organising a visit to an evening lecture at the Cavendish Laboratory, Cambridge, 
on the topic “Blast engineering” on Thursday 8th February 2024. Please see the following link for 
information on this lecture and the lecture program for the whole year: 
https://outreach.phy.cam.ac.uk/programme/cpc  
 
We will depart from school at 4.30pm returning at 8.00pm, travel will be by minibus. The lectures are free, 
but there is a small fee of £8.00, to cover the transport costs.  
 
There are a limited number of places, and they will be allocated on a first come, first served basis on receipt 
of payment. It must be emphasised that places on this visit are not automatic, but dependent on the 
behaviour of the individual student in school during this academic year. Students with a consistently poor 
record of behaviour will not be allowed to participate. 
 
Payment should be made as soon as possible, and no later than Monday 5th February. 
Payments can be made online at www.parentpay.com, Click on the ‘login’ button and enter your existing 
username and password or, alternatively in school using the finance office student drop box. All 
cash/cheques must be in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and Cavendish written on the front. 
Cheques should be made payable to ‘Abbey College Ramsey’.  
 
If you wish to be readvised of your ParentPay details, please contact office@abbeycollege.cambs.sch.uk . 
 
Insurance held by Abbey College, Ramsey through Chubb European Group Limited covers all legal liability to 
students on the visit. Details are available from the school finance office, should you require them.  
If you have any questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me by email to: 
david.hodges@abbeycollege.cambs.sch.uk  
  
Yours faithfully  
 
D Hodges 
 
Mr D Hodges  
Science Department 
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REPLY AND PERMISSION SLIP to be returned to: Finance Office FAO: Mr Hodges 
Visit to Cavendish Laboratory, Cambridge on Thursday 8th February 2024 

 
Student Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………. Form: …………………………….  
 
I would like my child to attend the Cavendish Laboratory, Cambridge visit on Thursday 8th February 2024. 
*I enclose cash/cheque for: £8                            *I have paid on ParentPay 
 [*delete as appropriate]  
 
*My child is eligible for free school meals: …………YES …………NO  
[*tick as appropriate] 
 
 Please note any relevant and current medical information:  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Emergency contact number for Thursday 8th February:  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. Date: .………………………….  
 
[parent/carer] Printed Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………. [parent/carer] 
 


